Dear Mr. Oxford,

Redington Frognal Association would like to object to the felling of this cypress tree, which forms an
important positive contribution to the street scene. It offers important nesting habitat and shelter for birds

and is located on a bat and owl flight path. This area has seen far too many tree fellings and the tree canopy
is becoming depleted.

Kind regards,
Nancy Mayo
Secretary

Redington Frognal Association
http://fredfroghampstead.org
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